
20th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

East Norfolk Sixth Form College Visit - Wednesday 6th July 2022 

The post 16 options process at Acle Academy aims to give its students all the information, support 

and guidance they need to make the right choices for them.  In year 11 students will attend 

presentations in school from a variety of learning providers. These will start to take place during the 

autumn term in year 11. As well as career appointments and assemblies all students will in year 11 

have lessons in Character and Culture and weekly careers sessions during form time where they will 

learn about local labour market information, job sectors and opportunities available. They will also 

spend this time completing personal statements and college applications using ‘Help You Choose’. 

In addition to this, there are many open evenings or weekend open days at various colleges and 

sixth forms that your child may also wish to attend, when any opportunity arises these will be shared 

with you via ClassCharts and the students’ via google classroom. Colleges and Sixth forms have 

already started to invite us for visits in preparation for next year’s options.  

As a school we have been invited to visit East Norfolk Sixth Form College on Wednesday 6th July. 

Students will be given a presentation with an introduction to the college, result history, an 

introduction into the extra-curricular, pastoral support and student experience. As well as an 

introduction to the different subject areas from the faculty leads. This is a really good opportunity 

for the students to get a feel for what a post 16 education establishment is like. We will depart at 

9.30am and return in time for lunch.  

Could you please complete the consent form via the google link below. 

Students can choose between 5 different groups/sessions depending on their interest. They cannot 

mix and match but will need to follow the same groups for the duration of the visit.  Can students 

please indicate via the google form which two groups would be their first and second preference. 

I will need consent and choices made via the google form by Monday 27th June at the latest.  

https://forms.gle/K5YwD1bhDjGH9UY8A 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Skarin 

Assistant Principal Personal Development & 

Careers Lead 

https://forms.gle/K5YwD1bhDjGH9UY8A

